
Dear parents/carers 

It was a great pleasure to welcome everyone back into school on Tuesday. All the staff would like to thank 

you for the lovely cards and gifts at the end of last term. 

The sun has made one or two appearances this week thankfully and it truly feels a positive and exciting 

start to the new school year. The behaviour and attitude to learning in all classes has been fantastic. All 

our 16 new reception children have settled in well and have been full of smiles and chat all week. Both 

Mars and Saturn Class have especially enjoyed playing in our wonderful new outdoor area. We have lots 

of fantastic opportunities planned for our pupils this term both in and outside of school—more details to 

follow.   

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Mrs Andrews and Mrs Honey 

 

BULLETIN  BULLETIN  --  6th September 20246th September 2024 

Cont..overleaf 

Pupils attending tutoring groups during school hours 

Due to regulations from the government regarding safeguarding of pupils, we will not be able to 

authorise any pupils attending tutoring sessions during school hours, which includes pupils leaving school 

early at the end of day or coming into school late.  It is important that all our pupils are receiving the full 

allocation of teaching time provided in school.   



 

Upcoming Events: 

Monday 16th September:  Flu immunisations 

Wednesday 2nd October: Village Coffee Morning at Church 9.30am to 11am 

Friday 11th October:  Individual Photographs 

Thursday 17th October: Harvest Supper at Church 

Monday 21st October and Tuesday 22nd October: Parent Consultations 

Friday 25th October: School closes for half term holiday 

 

All Saints Church Services 

Family Service this Sunday, 8th September—this is a very family friendly service with refreshments served from 

10.30am, service at 11am. 

Reader of the week:  Wilf H 

  

Our Values Certificates were awarded to:  

Mars Class:  All our fabulous new reception chil-

dren 

Saturn Class:  Margot for positivity 

Jupiter Class:  Archie for positivity 

Sun Class: Freddie for respect 

 

Congratulations to all our certificate winners this 

week! 

BACK TO SCHOOL BAKE SALE 

TUESDAY 10TH SEPTEMBER 

Please bring in donations of cakes and biscuits on 

Tuesday morning. The bake sale will open at 

3:15pm on the driveway. Please remember to 

bring cash. 

Thank you! 

Writer of the week: Skyler 

 


